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 HEADTEACHER MESSAGE

CLASS ATTENDANCE %

Overall attendance this week for the whole school 93.6 % 
ATTENDANCE STATS 

NUMBER OF LATE PUPILS

As this is my last newsletter as Head of BGL, I would just like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all the
people that have made my time with you so special. The children and staff, who I have spent the most time with,
have given many proud and joyous moments. The Governors, who work tirelessly for the school, have been an
invaluable support, always championing the pursuit of the highest standards possible. Meeting so many of you on
the gate in the morning and in the evenings has also allowed me to learn and understand our wonderful children
even better. Thank you for your kind and thoughtful comments.
I have absolutely no doubt that Mrs Esa will be a magnificent Headteacher here. She has a passion and skillset that
really inspire those around her and that bring about positive outcomes. I wish you all a wonderful future and to our
Year Sixes that leave on Monday, remember to, “Love learning and inspire each other to thrive in the world.”

Mrs M Ward
Associate Headteacher

Welcome back to Mrs Bhogul, who had her first full week back with us this week. She has been
really missed in The Nest and I know how grateful the children and parents have been to see
her back at BGL. The staff have certainly enjoyed having her back.

Congratulation to Mrs Riley who is pregnant and expecting the baby late in the Autumn Term.
Mrs Riley is embodying our school values and doing a wonderful thing by being a surrogate for
a family friend.

This morning the whole school came together to say thank you and good-bye to Mrs Mills. Each class
performed a different piece. We were treated to some pop songs, poems and book recitals. Mrs Mills was very  
touched and really enjoyed the celebration

SPOTLIGHT ON MRS MILLS
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Monday 22nd Y6 Leavers Assembly
1.45 - 3.00pm

Monday 22nd Close after school for
summer

Monday 2nd September School reopens for
Autumn Term

U P C O M I N G  D I A R Y  D A T E S

BEHAVIOUR FOCUS

BIRTHDAY SHOUT OUTS!

Happy birthday to the children who
have been celebrating this week
and a big thank you to:

Joseph in Y4 for the book ‘Bunny
vs Monkey and the Human
Invasion!’  by Jamie Smart

SNACK
Please can parents of our new Reception class make
payment on school spider for your child's snack. This
is a great opportunity for children to try lots of new
foods. The deadline for payment is 31st August 2024.

Please can parents of our new Reception class
make payment for milk. This only applies to you if
your child turns 5 within the Autumn term. Milk is
free for children that are age 4.

MILK

Please make payment for toast for the Autumn
term (Y1 - Y6 only). The deadline for payment is
31st August 2024. It is important you make
payment on time, the toast list will be printed at
8:30am on 2nd September and given to the
kitchen to prepare for break-time. If your child is
not on the list then, unfortunately, they will not
receive toast.

TOAST

Children in our new Reception class should
now have access to school grid, the website
that allows you to order school lunches. If you
are unable to log in over the summer please
do not worry. We can resolve any issues in
September when school reopens. Please can
all other classes ensure you order on school
grid prior to returning in September.

SCHOOL LUNCHES

A reminder of the start dates for our new Reception class has been sent out today. There is a table below to
show when your child will start school:

NEW RECEPTION CLASS

What a fabulous year! We’ve achieved our
Paul Dix Partner School; started our Behaviour
Curriculum, and shone with some amazing
‘Over and Aboves’. I for one cannot wait to see
what the next year has in store.  Have an
amazing summer!

Miss Pass
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Our smartest lining up classes this
week are ...

RECEPTION YEAR 3

 BOOKING SCHOOL LUNCHES
Can we please remind you that if
your child is having a school dinner,
their choice needs to be ordered in
advance. This helps service to run as
smoothly as possible and ensure that
all children get the meal of their
choice.

COMMUNITY LINKS
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ONLINE SAFETY FOCUS: PARENTAL CONTROLS FOR APPS


